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Hiep Nguyen 
Wednesday, March 12, 2025 12:56 PM 
'order@titlehost.com' 
Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 40229) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing as it appears to be filed with the wrong agency. This filing appears to be a Uniform Commercial Code 
Financial Statement between two non-utility entities, and does not include a cover letter or signature. 

The FPSC exercises regulatory authority over utilities (electric, gas, water, and wastewater) regarding rate 
base/economic regulation; competitive market oversight; and monitoring of safety, reliability, and service. 

For more information on the FPSC, see our consumer brochures at the following link: 
https://www.floridapsc.com/consumer-brochures 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fi .us 
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